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Matilda Sanders ''•Zo/'/X-Tf 

From: Matilda Sanders 

Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2012 11:03 AM 

Jeff Bates 

Shalonda Hopkins; Mark Long; Adam Teitzman 

To: 

Cc: 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 120198-TP - Verizon Florida and ALLTEL Communications, Inc. 

It has been updated. 

Thank you, Jeff. 

From: Jeff Bates 
Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2012 9:01 AM 
To: Matilda Sanders 
Cc: Shalonda Hopkins; Mark Long; Adam Teitzman 
Subject: Docket No. 120198-TP - Verizon Florida and ALLTEL Communications, Inc. 

Matilda, please update the docket title so that ALLTEL Communications, Inc. is shown as LLC instead of Inc. and add ALLTEL 
Communications, LLC to the list of utilities. 

Jeff Bates 
Research Associate 
Division of Regulatory Analysis 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Voice: 850-413-6538 
Fax: 850-413-6539 

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from state officials regarding state 
business are considered to be public records and will be made available to the public and the media upon request. Therefore, 
your e-mail message may be subject to public disclosure. 
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